
DATE 

TO 

FROM 

July 19, 1968 

Dr. W. Robert Parks, President 
Iowa State University 
Beardshear Hall 

Richard Herrnstadt, Chairman 
Faculty Council 

IOWA STATE UNIVERSITY 

of Science and Technology 

A special meeting of the Iowa State University Faculty Council 
was convened this date in response to written request of faculty 
members as provided in the Basic Document. 

The following resolutions were approved by the Council: 

Faculty Council enthusiastically endorses the report of 
the Ad Hoc Committee of University Human Relations Committee 
of July 12, 1968. 

Faculty Council urges the administration of the University 
to take appropriate action to implement the recommedations
of the report of the Ad Hoc Committee of University Human 
Relations Committee as expeditiously as possible. 

CC: Dr. George Christensen 
Vice President for Academic Affairs 


